




Typed version of Whitmore’s note – Prepared by the editor 

 

Note 

The Prime Minister discussed this today with Sir Robert Armstrong who explained that 
the Law Officers’ Departments were not staffed to deal with this remit and that the Attorney 
General was complaining that the review was distracting the Solicitor General from other much 
more important work. 

 The Prime Minister agreed that Sir Robert Armstrong should explore whether the Home 
Office should in future take the lead on this matter, assisted by the Law Officers on its legal aspects.  

 


